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Griggs International 
Academy

The website now has videos showing samples of the curriculum 

There is a new handbook for APLE students. 

Numerous elementary courses and 8 high school courses are 
currently being rewritten.

A new coding course for Junior High students is currently in 
development which will be “friendly” to junior high students and is 
built around Arduino-based projects.



NAD Website 
postcard
• Did you receive an NAD postcard promoting 

the NAD education website?

• If you or your teachers have not, please 
take a moment to ensure that the 
addresses for everyone are current so that 
mail can be received. 



KnowB4 Software

• This software sends imitation 
phishing emails that when a user 

clicks on a link that they shouldn’t, 
a training video is displayed. 

• This resource is available with a 
large discount through the NAD.



Do you have a small 
school or need art 

and music curricula 
and resources? 

Visit 
http://finearts.adventisteducation.or

g



http://finearts.adventisteducation.org/visualarts/index.html
Site features:
• Adventist Fine Artists
• Art Professionals
• Student Art Gallery
• Online Resources
• Adventist Heritage 

Lesson Plans
• Online Field Trips
• And MORE!

http://finearts.adventisteducation.org/visualarts/index.html


Women in Stem
• STEM field occupational/work force projected 

shortages in the coming years, as well as 
current US STEM graduate shortages in 
contrast to other countries. 

• There is a well developed curriculum unit on 
entrepreneurship that is being piloted 
currently and could be made available to any 
interested schools.

• Leisa Standish at NAD can get you more 
information is you want to be a part of this 
curriculum pilot. 



Adventist Teacher Connect

• ALC will be launching 
this new site where 
teachers can connect 
and collaborate. 

• The site will include a 
project challenge 
aspect where schools 
can share projects 
and connect. 



TDEC Blog

• Has your class or school 
done something WOW-ing 
with technology? 

• Have you read about 
some new gadgets or use 
of technology?

• Write an article, or submit 
a video, and get featured 
on our blog.

Contact your local TDEC 
Representative for more 

information



Girls Who Code

Are you are interested in reviewing the 
‘Girls Who Code’ club this school year?

Contact your local TDEC 
Representative to be a part of this 

review. 

https://girlswhocode.com



Some new changes…



Data Roll 
Up

• New validations cross-referencing Full 
Name and Birthdate.

• Tracking for schools that receive 
government funding

• Required tracking of Adventist 
membership

• Domain levels of proficiency added to 
elementary report cards

• Students can be moved from one 
grade to the next in the middle of the 
school year

• Accreditation data modifications
• Many enhancements to Opening 

Report/Summary



WHAT DOES YOUR ADVENTIST 
PHILOSOPHY OF TECHNOLOGY 

LOOK LIKE?

HOW DO YOU PORTRAY CHRIST 
THROUGH THE USE OF 

TECHNOLOGY?

WHAT DOES TECHNOLOGY LOOK 
LIKE FROM AN SDA POINT OF 

VIEW?

Invitation to share…. 



Do not forget our 
websites & 
resources!



http://finearts.adventisteducation.org



https://dashboard.nadeducation.org



Resources 
on 

Dashboard



https://adventisteducation.org



https://tdec.adventisteducation.org



The Resources section is LOADED with awesome links!



Do not keep this a secret!


